SPO ALERT

Date: August 10th, 2022

To: Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) Agency Users
From: APP Help Desk

Subject: APP Added Feature

In an effort to mitigate strain on the system, APP has added reCaptcha to public portal and
downloads. This will ensure that automated programs, bots, etc. do not have the ability to
overload APP with traffic. This will result in a smoother and faster user experience when

utilizing APP.
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If you have any questions or concerns with this new feature please contact the APP Help
Desk at 602-542-7600 or app@azdoa.gov.
Thank you.

The APP Help Desk
602-542-7600
app@azdoa.gov

https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request


https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request

